
Global Missions Team 2019 Report 

The purpose of the Global Missions Team is to coordinate and communicate our 
worldwide partnerships within our Penn West Conference. This is accomplished 
by communicating the work of missionaries, local church denominations and 
partner organizations around the world as well as the planning of mission work by 
the churches of the Penn West Conference. 

We continue to promote the SHEEP Fund (Sustaining Hope and Education 
Expenses in the Philippines) which: 

• Supports educational expenses for future pastoral ministry 
• Helps defray educational expenses for children 
• Provides for generalized relief/development efforts 

 

This year we are meeting monthly as we plan a mission trip to our partner 
churches in the Northwest Luzon Conference in the spring of 2020. We hope to 
attend the Northwest Luzon Annual Conference and then go to local churches to 
participate in local projects that they will identify. We hope to defray a significant 
portion of the cost for the trip through local church fundraising and donations as 
well as grants from the Penn West Conference and UCC. 

We are also gathering information about the mission work being done by our 
local churches. We would like to recognize and support these mission projects, so 
please let us know what good work is happening locally! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jodie Enterline 

 

 


